
For Immediate Release   Oxford Swimming Pool Construction Summer 2024 
e City of Oxford and Oxford Park Commission (OPC) announce the closing of the Oxford City Pool e City of Oxford and Oxford Park Commission (OPC) announce the closing of the Oxford City Pool 
for the 2024 summer season.  For the past 10 years, several small-scale improvements have been made 
each off-season to the swimming pool.  In 2022, the Mayor and Board of Aldermen tasked OPC and city 
staff to explore long-term options for the pool.  Aer working with architects, receiving public input, 
evaluating cost estimates and schematic plans, the Board of Aldermen determined a full-renovation of 
the pool in the existing location would save the city over 30% of the project cost and is the best use of 
city property.  For the past year, staff has worked with McCarty Architects, Precision Engineering 
Corporation, and Burelson Pool Company to develop construction plans for the pool renovation.  Plans 
will be bid in May with construction slated to begin the ĕrst of June. 

e renovated aquatic facility will feature a new 1,975 square foot, state-of-the art pool building with 
540 square foot veranda, all new pool circulation, including a stainless steel coping and plumbing, as 
well as new decking, fencing, sidewalks, and on-site parking.

e project will take 11 months to complete with a scheduled opening in May 2025 for the summer swim 
season. 
e project will take 11 months to complete with a scheduled opening in May 2025 for the summer swim 
season. 

For question about the Oxford City Pool renovation, please contact Mark Levy at mlevy@oxfordms.net 
or Seth Gaines at seth@oxfordparkcommission.com.  


